
Hello Clara Hughes Community, 

On Remembrance Day we honour all who served and continue to serve our country 
during times of war, conflict and peace. Every year, at the eleventh hour of the 
eleventh day of the eleventh month, people who live in Canada as well as many other 
Commonwealth countries will stop what they are doing to observe a moment of 
silence to pay tribute to the sacrifices that were made and are still being made on our 
behalf.  Over 6000 First Nations soldiers fought alongside the Canadian Forces 
throughout the First and Second World Wars.  However, those who returned from the 
war quickly realized that the freedom that they fought for did not equally apply to 
them.  This then, may also be a time to look both into the past and forward toward a 
better future for Canada’s Indigenous People. 

We would like to thank Ms.  Dewitt and the many classroom teachers and students 
who contributed to our Virtual Remembrance Day Ceremony.  If you would like to 
see our Remembrance Day ceremony, it will be on your child's Google Classroom. 

"Lest we forget" 

Sincerely, 

Your Admin Team, 

Sharon Knights and David Budd 

 


